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Dear Parents, Carers and Families,  

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for your generosity in donating Harvest 

Gifts.  I know that your kindness will be greatly appreciated by the Food Bank 

and the many children, parents and families who they support. 

I hope that you enjoyed our Harvest Celebration in the church this afternoon, 

it was lovely to see so many of you there, sharing in the children’s Harvest 

Worship. 

As ever there has been a lot of exciting learning happening in classes this 

week.  I have been particularly impressed with how keen the children are to 

share their learning with me when I go into lessons.  The sense of pride and 

growth in resilience that the children demonstrate is fantastic. 

Rabbits class continue to settle well into school and have been enjoying 

exploring their local environment this week – they even found a toad this 

morning!  I hope that you enjoy seeing some of the things that they have been 

doing this week. 

 

 

 

 

Monday 2nd October 

Year 5/6 trip to the River 

Stour (Aqualab) 

Monday 16th October  

Autumn Sports Event 

Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 17th October – 

Friday 18th October 

School Closed to children 

(Staff Development Days) 

Monday 23rd October – 

Friday 27th October 

Half Term Holiday 

Monday 30th October 

Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Club Reminders 

Breakfast club runs daily 

from 7:45am.  Please book 

your child’s place in 

advance via the office. 

After School Clubs are now 

full, apart from a Thursday.  

Please ensure that children 

attend the full session and 

are collected on time at the 

end. 

Monday - Archery 

Tuesday - Hockey 

Wednesday - Dodgeball 

Thursday - Basketball 

Friday – Running/Athletics 

Celebrations! 

ACHIEVEMENT CERTIFICATES 

Rabbit Class: Amelia 

Hedgehog Class: Ellen 

Badger Class: Carter 

Otter Class: Harry.G 

Greatest Showman: Sienna.D 

Accelerated Reader: Thomas 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in worship, we have continued our theme of growing and have 

been thinking of how we can flourish as individuals, but also how we can 

come together and flourish. 

What can you do in our community to help us flourish together?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meals 

 

As you are aware our school meal provider have moved over to 

an online ordering and payment service.  As such all meals must 

be pre-booked and paid for in advance.  This means that every 

child having a school dinner must have this booked on Blue 

Runner by 9am each day.  If meals are not booked, then the 

kitchen will not cook a meal.   

Please ensure that you read communications from the office 

regarding this. 

As you are aware, we continue to 

focus on improving whole school 

attendance and tackling rates of 

persistent absence (children who 

have less than 90% attendance).  

We are monitoring attendance on a 

weekly basis and will be re-issuing 

our attendance policy so that you 

are all aware of the expectations 

around attendance. 

The target for attendance is 95%. 

Our school attendance figures for 

the year to date are as follows: 

 

Whole school – 93.4% 

Rabbits – 97.4% 

Hedgehogs – 94.7% 

Badgers – 93.6% 

Otters – 91% 

Attendance 

Online Safety 

 

Following on from our theme of age ratings and gaming last week, 

I have shared a poster with some useful advice about the popular 

online gaming platform ‘Roblox’.  I do hope you find this useful. 

Thank you for attending our harvest celebration this afternoon.  

We hope that you enjoyed sharing this special worship. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


